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Staff Recommendation

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff), by and through counsel, and for its Recommendation respectfully states as follows:


1.  
On 
February 3, 2004, ConocoPhillips filed its Application for Certification as an Energy Seller in the State of Missouri (Application).  


2.
Staff has reviewed the Application and recommends that it be approved. The recommendation of the Energy Tariffs/Rate Design Staff is attached as Attachment A hereto.  Staff notes that Case No. GO-2004-0195, an investigation into compliance with Sections 393.297 through 393.301 RSMo, is currently pending before the Commission. 

WHEREFORE, the Staff recommends that the Commission approve the Application.
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